
  

 
 

SANDOVAL COUNTY 
HEARING OFFICER 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

The meeting may be viewed online at  
www.sandovalcountynm.gov  

 
Sandoval County Notice of Special Meeting for the Hearing Officer for the purpose of 
conducting a hearing for Ballots that were Rejected during the 2024 Primary Election where 
the voter has appealed that rejection. The meeting will begin at 1:00 p.m. on Friday, June 
21, 2024, in the County Commission Chambers, County Administration Building, 1500 
Idalia Road, Bernalillo, NM.  
 
NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: If you are an individual with a disability 
who needs a reader, amplifier, qualified sign or language interpreter, or any other form of 
auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the meeting, please contact the County 
Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7538 as soon as possible before the meeting date, preferably 
one week prior to the meeting date. 
 
For more information, call the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7538. 
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